BOROUGH  OF  MONTGOMERY

EMERGENCY  MANAGEMENT  AGENCY
Dennis M. Gruver, EMA Coordinator,   553 School House Road,  Montgomery,  Pa.  17752

Telephone: 570-547-6777 - Cell phone:  570-419-2873 - email:  ema61@windstream.net
Meeting room and equipment building:   40 Thomas Avenue

Borough EOC:  570-547-1671 - Fire Hall EOC:  570-547-1380

Les Gruver, Administrative Assistant  -  Telephone 570-547-1130 – cellphone 570-220-8513 - email: lgruver1@windstream.net.
INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
July 7, 2018

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JULY 12,  2018 - 7:00 PM
VOLUNTEER NEEDED   to provide the refreshments.

(Please contact Dennis if you can help)
NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR
With the help of many, our 3rd. of July fund raiser was very successful.  Leslie will review the sales of the evening and announce the grand total which will be used for our operating expense through the next year.

The only thing the public can see is the food stand operation the night of the event.  The logistics of the event starts several days before through the morning of the event.  Coordination with the borough officials, provide a safe route for Fire and EMS to access the field, set up and maintain the light towers before and through the event are a few.  Some equipment is returned to the EMA building after the event and some is placed inside the pavilion until the next day which starts out early with trash collection from the field.

At the meeting, we will have pictures of the 30ft. antenna tower that Gary Bennett was able to procure from the Williamsport-Lycoming County Airport at no cost to us.  We expect to have the tower on site in the next several weeks.  This tower will be used to support the amateur radio and the off-the-air TV antennas.

The welcome to Montgomery sign across from the EMA Building, at the intersection of School House Road and RT 405, is going to be rebuilt by Gary Bennett`s son as his Eagle Scout project.  What are the thoughts of the membership in regard to adding a sign for EMA, with our logo the same as on the back of our jackets?  I will check with the person who made our banner and get a price for the next meeting.

On Wednesday, August 8, 2018, the Montgomery Summer Alive program will have their closing for the 2018 season  called "carnival day" .  I would like to display the IMU and hand out our books on safety to the 
approximately 75 children and adults.  We could also provide popcorn for the event.  We would only be at the event for several hours.  Time of the event will be provided later.

Please try to make the next meeting and bring along a new member. 











Dennis
